
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF HOYT LAKES 

Clerk’s Office Closure 

 

 
The Clerk’s Office located within City Hall will be closed September 8 & 9 for software 

training. 

 

This will not affect the Library's hours of operation. You can pay your utility bill online or 

through the drop box located in the drive-around in front of the building. If you need to 

contact the Clerk’s Office, please leave a voicemail at 218-225-2344; messages will be 

returned in the order received.  

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Publish:  

Facebook – 9/2/2025 

Website – 9/2/2025 

Post on Board & Doors – 9/2/2025 

Arena Board – 9/2/2025 


